
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Belgrade, 15 June 2022 

Dear Participants,  

It gives us pleasure to invite you to the Jubilee 10th Global Youth Forum „YOUTH 

POWER FOR THE COMMON FUTURE“ with the main topic BUILDING 

FORWARD TOGETHER – TOWARDS RESILIENT YOUTH organized by the 

European Center for Peace and Development of the University for Peace established 

by the United Nations. 

The Forum which will bring together a large number of young people from many 

countries worldwide shall be held in the City Hall Belgrade on 22-23 October 2022. 

Due to the still uncertain COVID-19 situation, participants are also welcome to join 

the Forum on an online platform via Zoom, either as speakers or observers. After 

your registration, you will be updated with the program and you will receive the Zoom 

link for participating in the Youth Forum. 

The Global Youth Forum shall be opened by keynote speeches by H.E. Federico 

Mayor, President of the ECPD Council and long-standing Director General of 

UNESCO, Prof. Dr Francisco Rojas, Rector of the UPEACE and Prof. Dr. 

Jonathan Bradley, President of the ECPD Executive Board  

Please find attached the Concept Note and the Application Form. Should you need 

any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Forum Coordinators or to 

send an e-mail to forum@ecpd.org.rs. 

We are looking forward to hearing from you soon and seeing you at the Youth Forum! 
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